
From: Patricia Davies
To: Emily Gluckin
Cc: Susan Flanagin
Subject: McNett Flats
Date: Thursday, January 28, 2021 10:35:33 AM

I am STRONGLY OPPOSED TO REZONING THE PROPOSED McNett Flats subdivision! That would be too
high density, and 3 story apartments are NOT in keeping with this area.!!
Single family homes/townhomes are. The added traffic would be overwhelming!
Patricia Davies
2587 Freedom Loop
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